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March 20, 2025 

Dear Ilima Intermediate School Families, 

As we enter the final quarter of the school year, I want to take this opportunity to reaffirm 
our commitment to fostering a positive and productive learning environment for all 
students. At Ilima Intermediate, we uphold high expectations for both academic 
achievement and student conduct, as they are essential to student success. 

To support a successful and rewarding conclusion to the school year, we will continue 
implementing a zero-tolerance suspension policy during the fourth quarter. Under this 
policy, any student who receives a suspension during this period will be ineligible to 
participate in end-of-year activities, including: 

●​ 7th Grade Class Day 
●​ 8th Grade Banquet/Class Day (TBD) 
●​ Spring Fling School Dance 
●​ 8th Grade Graduation Ceremony 

We recognize that unexpected situations may arise, but we believe this initiative will 
encourage students to make responsible choices and uphold our school’s values. Our 
teachers and staff are dedicated to providing the necessary support and resources to help 
students succeed both academically and behaviorally. 

We kindly ask that you discuss this policy with your child and partner with us in ensuring a 
positive and successful conclusion to the school year. Thank you for your continued 
support and commitment to our school community. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Shayne Greenland - Principal 
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